
 
 

 

A585 Windy Harbour to Skippool project - Fortnightly roadworks update 

Monday 8 July – Sunday 21 July 2024 

* Work is subject to change due to weather or unforeseen circumstances. 

Location Dates Traffic management 

Skippool junction 

  

Monday 8 July – 

Sunday 21 July  

We will be resurfacing Breck Road 
service road, working outside of 206a 
– 174 Breck Road and the River Wyre 
Pub. Breck Road service road will be 
closed during this work.   

This work will take place overnight 
from Tuesday 16 to Friday 19 July.  
Work start and finish times will be 
communicated to the residents and 
River Wyre pub.  

There will be narrow lanes on Breck 
Road W/C 8 July while we carry out 
alterations to the kerbs.  

Skippool Bridge 

junction 

  

Monday 8 July – 

Sunday 21 July 

We will be repairing a small amount of 
road surfacing at Skippool Bridge 
junction on 16 July. This work will take 
place overnight and will require a lane 
closure.  

Mains Lane/Old 

Mains Lane  

Monday 8 July – 

Sunday 21 July 

We will be commissioning new traffic 
lights at Singleton junction and Shard 
junction W/C 8 July. 

Lodge Lane  Monday 8 July – 

Sunday 21 July 

There will be two-way traffic lights on 

Lodge Lane on 15 July while we carry 

out work on the footpath and Singleton 

Hall access road. 

Garstang Road 

East/Poulton 

junction 

Monday 8 July – 

Sunday 21 July 

Poulton junction slip roads will be 

closed overnight W/C 15 July while we 

carry out drainage surveys. The 

junction will be accessible in all 

directions, with signage and traffic 

management in place. 

Windy Harbour 

junction 

Monday 8 July – 

Sunday 21 July 

We will be carrying out work 

underneath Lodge Lane Bridge W/C 8 

July which will involve lane closures 

on the bypass between Windy 

Harbour junction and Poulton junction. 

This work will be carried out during off 

peak hours.  

 

 


